
ANTI RAGGING CELL ACTIVITIES, 2021:

In 2021 the Cell met again and in its meeting held on 30th March had
resolved to re-issue the letter on of the need of reconstitution and realizing
the problem with the online admission during the Pandemic and after several
discussions with the management of the College from the New academic
session of 2021 the Anti Ragging Undertaking was made available online
and had to be compulsorily be filled by every student seeking admission into
the College.

The Management had on 30th September, 2021 reconstituted the Anti
Ragging Committee to comprise of the following:

1. Dr. (Mrs) E Kharkongor, Principal—Chairperson

2. Smt. A Basaiawmoit—Convener of the Anti Ragging Cell

3. Shri L. Nongspung—Media Representative

4. Representative of the DM

5. Police Representative- Shri B Jyrwa, DSP.

6. Smt A. Sohtun—NGO Represenative

7. Smt S. Kharmalki- warden

8. Parents Representative

9. Students Representatives

10.Shri A. Khriam – Office Staff

This committee will consider recommendations of the Anti ragging Cell and
will be authorized to take appropriate decisions including spelling out
suitable punishments to those found guilty of Ragging, if any.

After meeting the Management and discussing the matter with the Principal
the Anti Ragging Cell which will act as the Monitoring Cell and Squad was
also reconstituted as follows



Convener: Smt. A.B. Basaiawmoit

Jt. Conveners: Smt. I. Kharkrang and Smt. S. Kharmalki (Hostel warden)

Members: Smt. B. Wanniang, Shri T. Tiewsoh, Shri. G. R. Rumnong, Shri.
S. Lato, Shri. P. Kipgen, Dr. B. P. Tripathi, Dr. A. Nongbri, Shri R. Hujon,
Shri B. Dohling, Smt. I. Kharkrang, Shri Augustine Khriam and Smt. P.
Khonglah – IQAC Representativ

The letters seeking nomination of representatives from the DC and NGO are
being awaited.

Further, in October 8th, 2021 the Anti Ragging Cell held an awareness
programme for all 1st Semester students on the 8th of October, 2021 by
organizing a talk “Say ‘No’ to Ragging“ delivered by Advocate Nakilin. G.
Shylla of the Shillong High Court Bar Association.

NEWS REPORT IN THE SHILLONG TIMES ONLINE PROGRAMME SAY NO TO RAGGING

Meanwhile, due to creation of the college domain emails the anti ragging
cell has also been issued the same email id (
antiragging.helpline@shillongcollege.ac.in ) by the Website committee
which is as practiced is uploaded in the college  website.

mailto:antiragging.helpline@shillongcollege.ac.in


In a meeting held on 9th November, 2021 the Anti Ragging Cell had
proposed to request the management to print permanent PVC posters. The
Hostel Warden who is a new member was also informed on her role as a
member of the Anti ragging Cell.


